A. R. KENDRICK
P.O.Box 516
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Phone or Fax (505) 334-2555

February 27, 2003

Mr. Charles Perrin

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: James L. Ludwick 011633
M&M #1 30-039-22958
I-15-T23N-R04W

Dear Charles:

Mr. Ludwick told me that he hopes to put the subject well back to producing when the weather
clears sufficiently for day-to-day operations at the well site.

He requests a 90-day extension for field operations to be completed.

Your consideration for this request will be greatly appreciated.

Yours very truly,

7.9

A. R. Kendrick
Agent
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